
4-1-20 

Parents and Students, 

I know the challenges that the remote learning can bring and I am hoping to keep the process as simple 
as possible, while maintaining some continuity in reading, writing, math, science, social studies, and 
physical activity. Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns: 
wendy.serra@loganelm.org. 

First Grade-Week 4 Lessons-April 6-10th 

Reading and Writing:  

*Students need to read at least 10 minutes daily. This can be a book of choice from home, books from 
online sources, poetry notebooks, or a short story from a children’s magazine (such as Highlights for 
Children), etc. This will maintain their fluency and expression in reading. 

*Choose at least two stories to read for the week and respond in your writing journal by selecting one of 
the responses attached to this paper. 

*If you do not have a book, enclosed are reading resources you may use for responses. 

*We will have a Zoom session for reading, which will include a response to reading. If you are not able 
to log into Zoom, I will contact you to set up an alternate plan. 

 

Math: 

In your math workbook, continue as follows: 

Monday, April 6 - Complete lesson 9.1, pages 320,321 

Tuesday, April 7 – Complete lesson 9.2, pages 322, 323, 324, 325 – I will plan to Zoom on this day so that 
we can do the lesson together and go over other concepts in this module. 

Wednesday, April 8 – Complete lesson 9.3, pages 326, 327 

Thursday, April 9 – Complete lesson 9.4, pages 328, 329, 331 

Friday, April 10 and April 13 – No School – Easter/Spring Break 

Along with doing Lexia, don’t forget about the Lexia Reading Skills Home Activities on the Washington 
website, which includes some great reading activities. The optional Week 3 Letter includes some great 
activities incorporating all subject areas with physical activity. All of these resources can be found on the 
Washington Elementary website under Staff Pages (Mrs. Serra). Again, scholastic.com, abcmouse, and 
infOhio (BookFlix) offer free book resources of stories that students may read online.  

**Please remember Zoom is an optional activity. I would love to see as many of the first graders as I can 
in attendance, as it is a way to connect and will be a way for me to do some instruction. However, I also 
realize that Zoom sessions may not work out with family computer schedules, regular family schedules, 
or internet issues. Please do not stress about this. We will make it all work out. If they are able, have 



them attend a session when they can. I would love to see them! If not, I will still keep in touch through 
email, etc. 

Parents, thank you for your continued support, guidance, and patience as we navigate through 
this…you are truly your child’s best teacher! 

Have a great week! 

Mrs. Serra J 


